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Miss Laura Gilpin,
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Phone: Area 505-667-6101

2nd June, 1978

Dear Miss Gilpin:

I am so glad you agreed to do the publicity pictures for the BBC documentary, 
because it gave me an opportunity to meet you and Mary. It was a delightful day 
and I hope it did not prove too tiring for you.

The enclosed roll of filta was left near where you shot the outdoor pictures 
and I think it must have been overlooked when your equipment was packed. In 
any case, it seemed safer to return it to you.

I will be so anxious for a chance to see your pictures. I know they will 
please the producer. Meanwhile, if there is anything else I can do to be of 
help, please feel free to call me.

Again, it was a great pleasure to meet you.

Sincerely,
'"'71/7 £ e C ~

Barbara Mulkin
Public Information Office


